
   

 

March 3, 2021 

 

Dear Member, 

As you are aware, we issued a statement indicating the General President James Callahan 

issued a ruling stating that the International Constitution does not provide for 

membership meetings by tele-conference or other means besides in-person meetings.   

We will be holding our next Membership meeting in person on Wednesday, March 10th 

at the scheduled times of 8:30am, 2:00pm and 5:00 pm at the New Yorker Hotel 

located at 481 8th Avenue.  Due to the restrictions on social gatherings space is limited.  

If you choose to attend this in person meeting being held on Wednesday March 10th, 

please email jillianloughnane@local94.com  from your personal email address, “I want to 

attend the (time of mtg ex: 830, 2pm, or 5pm) meeting”.Please be specific and indicate 

the time slot you would like to attend so you can be added to that specific room 

assignment.  DO NOT reply to this email as it will be sent from a no reply mailbox.    Do 

not email from your company email address.         

Please note due to limited space allowed, if your email is not received by Midnight on 

Sunday March 7th, 2021 you will not be able to attend. All members’ names that RSVP 

will be on the list for that specific time frame only. If you arrive at the meeting site 

without RSVP in advance you will not be able to enter.    

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kuba Brown 

Business Manager/Financial Secretary 

IUOE Local 94 
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